
 
 
 
March 1, 2019 
 
Dear Oregon House Legislators, 
 
I am a parent and a Ph.D. in psychology (Yale University, 2009).  I am writing in support of House 
Bill 3063. As a university professor, I believe that given the general public’s lack of scientific literacy as 
well as the pressing health concerns presented to the population by unvaccinated children, House 
Bill 3063 is a necessary step to take, and I’m grateful to you for taking up the issue.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Louisa C. Egan Brad, Ph.D. 
Psychological Sciences 
University of Portland 


